24/4/12

Dear Mr. Lee

I should like to thank you again for carrying out my
cataract operation recently. Everything seems to have
been going well and I have finished using the drops.

My right eye has certainly improved dramatically, and it
is wonderful to see the world with my amazing new lens.

I feel greatly privileged to have had the benefit of your
expertise and I am very grateful for your help.

With best Wishes
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